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Legislative	amendments	will	protect	the	rights	of	transgender	Yukoners

Yukoners	are	invited	to	provide	comments	and	feedback	on	proposed	amendments	to	the	Vital	Statistics	Act	and	the	Human
Rights	Act.

These	proposed	legislative	changes	are	part	of	the	Government	of	Yukon's	commitment	to	eliminate	discrimination	based	on
a	person’s	gender	identity	or	gender	expression.

Quotes

“Input	from	the	LGBTQ2	community	will	ensure	that	transgender	Yukoners	have	fair	and	equitable	access	to	all	government
programs	and	services	using	their	chosen	gender	identity.”

–Minister	of	Health	and	Social	Services	Pauline	Frost

“With	these	amendments	Yukon	will	be	keeping	pace	with	legal	and	societal	developments	in	the	rest	of	the	country	by
protecting	trans	and	gender-non-conforming	individuals	from	discrimination.”

–Minister	of	Justice	Tracy-Anne	McPhee

Quick	facts

Amendments	to	the	Vital	Statistics	Act	will	remove	the	requirement	for	sex	reassignment	surgery	before	a	person	can	change	the
gender	on	their	birth	registration.
Amendments	to	the	Human	Rights	Act	will	prohibit	discrimination	on	the	grounds	of	both	gender	identity	and	gender	expression.
Yukoners	are	invited	to	comment	on	a	discussion	document,	which	is	available	on	the	Health	and	Social	Services	and	Justice
websites.	The	consultation	period	ends	on	March	24.
These	legislative	amendments	will	be	made	during	the	upcoming	sitting	of	the	Yukon	Legislative	Assembly.

Learn	more:	Amendments	to	Human	Rights	Act	and	Vital	Statistics	Act
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Stay	up	to	date	with	the	latest	Yukon	government	news	by	subscribing	to	our	RSS	feed	here:
http://www.gov.yk.ca/news/rss.html.	Or	follow	us	on	Twitter	@yukongov.
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